
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/10/2012 1:07:51 PM
To: tas@cnuc.ca.gov ttas@crmc.ca.gov); Timothy Simoni

Redacted
Redacted

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Bottlerock PPA Amendment

Timothy - Bottlerock is coming up for a vote Thursday. I hope you are supportive of 
this project (the are no concerns about ex parte with this proposed resolution). The 
investors have put in $100 million and they are looking at the chance to keep the 
facility open. If you need more information, let’s chat.
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